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Ford, John H. x5158

From: David Balch [david@johnsonmoncrief.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2014 8:58 AM

To: Connolly, Luke T. x5173; Ford, John H. x5158
Cc: dale@alombardolaw.com

Subject: Steuck Lot Line Adjustment

Dear Luke: | am writing to follow up on a conversation | just had with Dale Ellis at Lombardo and Associates (counsel for
appealing parties on the lot line adjustment). Appealing parties have agreed with applicants’ request for a two week
continuance of the hearing on this matter. Could you kindly reschedule the hearing for the March 11 Board of
Supervisors hearing? Dale has informed me that he will send you a confirming email.

Regards,
David

Confidentiality Note: This message is a PRIVATE communication. The material in this communication contains
confidential information belonging to the sender which may be privileged. The information is intended only for the use of
the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
use, dissemination, disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this
electronically mailed information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please
immediately notify us by Email of the error by replying to the message and delete the message from your hard drive.
Thank you.




